TO:

MEMORANDU

FROM:
Captain J. Robert Getz

Representing THE SALVATION ARMY
larca o, 1845¢
Dear Board ilember:

Due to circumstances beycnd our controll it
has become necessary to postpone our annual board
meeting for a week which will be on . Friday night,
March 1l6th at 6:30 at the Colonial.

Please check the enclosed card in reply

by return mail.

Sincerely yours,




